April 30,1964

Dear MR. Karchevski

We received your very fine report concerning our Radio Station ZFB-1.

Let me say that we started broadcasting on August 29,1962, on 960 Kcs. signing off at 2.00 A.M. on Sundays, and commenced all night broadcasting on November 19, with a power out-put of one thousand watt (effective radiating 870 Watts ).

Checked log and am verifying your report.

Once again we thank you very much for your correspondence.

Yours Sincerely,

M.C. duppord.

General Manager.

P.S. Would like to hear how home radios are receiving us.